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NOTIFICATION OF AWARD

TO: Vendors responding to BID Number 22-19
FROM: John Leggett, Buyer

DATE: December 9th, 2021

SUBJECT: Notification of Award

CONTACE NAME: John Leggett

CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS: Bids@usm.edu

Regarding BID 22-19 FTIR & IR Microscope, please be advised that Thermo Electron North
America LLC was awarded this project.

The University of Southern Mississippi thanks you for your participation in the bid process.



